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There are so many reasons to halt this program. For one, they aren't working well at 
all. To have to get 3 shots in one year and still be able to get and give the virus is not 
an effective drug. There have been countless adverse reactions and that's only the 
ones that have been reported. The products were rushed to marked and the producers 
have zero liability. There needs to be much more long term trial and research done on 
what are effectively gene therapy, as stated in their own literature. The fact that all 
public debate has been censored is one of the many reasons we need to rethink what 
we're doing as a state. When approximately 2000 healthcare workers are willing to 
lose their jobs because they don't want the jab, that should tell you something. There 
are health signals all over the place with these drugs. Please do not continue to force 
this on our population. In the name of everything that the founding fathers fought for, 
do what's right and within our constitutional rights! 


